Dear Legislators,

As tax paying residents of Oregon and parents of students in privately funded school, we ask that you join us in opposing SB 223.
Out of respect for your time, | will spare you the details of our opposition.
Thank you for your consideration in opposition to SB 223.

Greg and Liz Yauney



